
 

 

12th December 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reception Christmas Party Day 
 
We are coming to the end of a very busy term and we are all looking forward to the Christmas 
season. To congratulate the children on completing their first term in Reception and for all their 
hard work, we will be having a Christmas party for the children on Friday 20th December. 
 
There will be party games for the children including pass the parcel, musical statues and many 
more. We will also have lots of dancing and craft activities. This year we have chosen to link 
the party to our topic and what a better way to close it than with a tea party fit for a Queen!  
 
The children can come in dressed as kings or queens for the day. Should you struggle to find 
an outfit, please do not hesitate to let your child’s class teacher know and we will see how we 
can assist you.  
 
Please note there will be quiet spaces provided for children who do not wish to participate in 
any disco dancing or any games. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support and for a wonderful first term in Reception.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Laura Tracanna, Sophie Roberts and Natalie Turton 
Reception Teachers 
 
 


